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13/08/2024  10:22:332024/2918/P OBJ Judith Nasatyr As a retired educational psychologist it is my view that 62 Belsize Lane is totally unsuitable for use as an 

educational facility for children.

It appears to be an enclosed space with no natural light or opening windows. There is no indication of plans for 

ventilation nor proposal for air conditioning - where could an air conditioning unit be located?

There is no outside space for the children.

There is no evidence of a secondary means of escape.

The site is inappropriate for the proposed use as there are health and safety issues as outlined above.
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